
Comprehensive Plan 

Update

Building the 2016-2021 plan



Summary of Activities

June 2015-

Leadership Team met to identify strengths, 
resource influences, and vision for schools and 
division

July 6, 2015-

Leadership Team identified stakeholders to invite 
to participate in the Comprehensive Planning 
process. Based on feedback from the School 
Board, a facilitator was secured and a suggested 
timeline for the process was determined



Summary of Activities

July 27, 2015-

Dr. Larry Brooks led the initial 
meeting of the Comprehensive 
Planning Team to explain their role 
as advisory, with the final plan being 
approved by the Superintendent 

The group worked in teams to 
identify areas of strength/in need of 
improvement



Summary of Activities

September, 2015-
The Comprehensive Planning Stakeholder group met 
to review and adjust the Likert items for the Needs 
Assessment Survey

October, 2015-

The Needs Assessment survey was completed in an 
online format  and will be open from Nov. 5 to Nov.13, 
2015

Nov. 5, 2015-

Article about the process will be sent to 
Rappahannock News 



Future Activities

December, 2015- Disaggregate 

survey data

January, 2016- Determine goals 

based on data

February, 2016- Draft plan

March, 2016- Final plan
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